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Sincerely, 

 

Christine M. Sheffer, Ed. D. 

Superintendent 

Dear Mary Cariola  Families,

Please be aware that there has been a change to the school calendar.

Friday,  March 29, 2024  is now  an instructional day with students present.

We have notified transporters so that bus  transportation  will  happen  as 

scheduled.

In exchange, there will be  NO  SCHOOL  for students on  Monday  April 8,

2024.  Due to the Solar Eclipse and the expected travelers to the Rochester

area, a  new calendar  is attached for  your use.

As we go into the winter season, please be mindful of the potential for 

schools to be closed due to unsafe conditions.  While Mary Cariola,

attempts to remain open, we must monitor the decisions of the over 50 

school districts that transport to our schools.  You can see if we are closed 

by checking Rochester radio and television stations, however the best way

to find out is via School Messenger.  We will send the information as early 

as possible.  In order to make sure you get the  School  Messenger 

notifications, please check that your current phone number and email 

address  are on  file.  If your information has recently changed, please let 

your child’s social worker know.



 


